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The FE staff and friends have begun discussions again about moving to another building, one which would
provide public access to our book shop, serve as a meeting space and perhaps a performance space, and which
would encourage the participation ofmore people who have expressed an interest inworking on the paper. For the
last two years we have been located in a secluded warehouse with water problems, a very poor heating situation,
and space barely large enough for five people. This is a major factor in our less frequent publication over the last
two years.We are trying to stay in the same general area, sincemuch of the activity which interests us goes on here
and several of us have lived in this neighborhood for many years.
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